
 
 
 

CITY OF DOUGLAS 

NOTICE REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

BEERY FIELD ELECTRICAL IMPROVEMENTS 

The City of the Village of Douglas is soliciting a Request for Proposal (RFP) for 
professional electrical design and build services for improvements at Beery Field 
located at 9 E Center Street, Douglas, MI 49406. The proposed work will be to upgrade 
existing electrical at Beery Field to allow the City to host bigger events. The City is 
issuing this RFP with the intent to enter into a contract with a contractor who best meets 
the requirements of this RFP and to provide its residents with the highest quality of 
service at the best price. 
 
Proposals will be received until 2:00 PM on Thursday, September 12, 2024, at Douglas 
City Hall. Proposal instructions and specifications may be obtained at City Hall, 86 W 
Center St., Douglas, MI 49406 or by emailing Jenny Pearson at 
douglas@douglasmi.gov.  
 
It is the intent of the City of the Village of Douglas to enter into a contract with the 
Contractor whose proposal is the most conforming of this solicitation and will be most 
advantageous to the City, provided it has been submitted in completion and accordance 
with the proposal requirements. If a proposal is selected, it will be the most 
advantageous for the City with regards to the Contractor’s experience and 
qualifications, cost, and capability to provide the specified services, and other factors 
which the City may consider. The City expressly reserves the right to accept an offer other 
than the lowest responsive cost to the City and reserves the right to negotiate any terms 
prior to award. If acceptable terms cannot be negotiated, the City will abandon the 
negotiations and begin negotiations with the next ranked proposal until agreeable terms are 
concluded. City Council has the sole authority to award contracts at their pleasure. 
 


	CITY OF DOUGLAS

